
Dear Parents and Carers

We hope you will enjoy using our activities while your children 
are at home.

Collaborative Learning is a network of teachers whose main aim 
is to develop and share activities that encourage talk between 
children and between children and adults. 

We believe that quality talk is empowering: it builds the brain 
and encourages independent and original thinking; it helps the 
recollection of information 

Most of our activities are suitable for trying out at home. Some 
activities are designed to be used at home.

However, they always require the active participation of two or 
more: (adult and child or child and child).

We also encourage you to look for ways in which you can 
plan similar activities. We would love you to give them to your 
teachers and/or send them to us so that we can share with 
others. 

Best wishes, have fun, stay safe!
Stuart Scott
Director of Collaborative Learning Project

stuart.scott@collaborativelearning.org 
www.collaborativelearning.org
www.collaborativelearning.org/dailyactivity.html
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